
Andrew Beattie - FBBypass submission 

  
Hello, 
  

My main concern is with the closure of Victoria Street and the extra impost upon the local north-south streets, 
that will be already receiving a significant increase in traffic (George, Edward, Albany, Alexandra Streets). 

  

Victoria Street should be kept open and two way traffic maintained around Mark Radium Park to keep traffic 
in the local streets to its minimum impact. This would also allow best traveller access to the park. 

  
Sincerely 

Berry 

  

I would like my name with-held from the website, please. 
  

   

From:    
To:    "plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au" <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    17/12/2012 4:59 PM
Subject:   FBBypass submission
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